
 

 

 

 
Guidelines for Short-Term Distance Learning 

As outlined in the Archdiocesan COVID Policy, the in-person learning of some 
students may be impacted by COVID-related quarantines or infections. The 
purpose of this policy is to define how our school can support students in these 
situations.  
 
Please note that short-term distance learning varies from long-term distance 
learning. To understand the difference, see below:  
 
• Short-term distance learning occurs when individual students are asked to learn 
from home due to COVID-19 quarantines or infections.  
 
• Long-term virtual learning occurs when families voluntarily opt out of in-person 
learning because of student medical conditions or other concerns. In the 2021/22 
school year, long-term virtual learners will receive instruction through the 
Archdiocese of Miami (ADOM) Virtual School.  
 
M.O.R. Catholic School Short-Term Distance Learning  
Our commitment is to:  
1. Attempt to continue the learning of each student in the best possible, most high-
quality manner.  
2. Provide appropriate accommodations for students with identified learning or 
behavioral needs. 
3. Consider the technological capabilities of the families.  
4. Careful communication with students and parents.   
 
Models for Short-Term Distance Learning  
M.O.R. Catholic School will use the following two models: 
  
Non-Synchronous Work: Students are provided work to complete on their own time, 
and do not view instruction, either live or via recording. Work is usually 
distributed/submitted through Parent/ Student Portal, Showbie, or school email. 
 
Recorded Instruction: Teacher instruction is recorded and provided to a student in a 
non-live manner via Parent/ Student Portal. Teachers can follow up with students via 
Microsoft Teams chat or email. 



 

 
  
 
 
 
• Teachers will be available for questions from students and parents during office 
hours.  
 


